
 

 

 

Wellington Airport Board Changes 

Wellington International Airport announces the following changes to its Board with effect from 29 June 

2021. 

Alison Gerry has resigned from the Board having been a director since February 2017.  

Alison is also a director of Infratil, Wellington Airport’s parent company, and she is retaining that role.  

“We would like to recognise and thank Alison for her contribution as a director of Wellington Airport and as 

Chair of the Board’s Audit and Risk Committee.  

She had a crucial role in the Airport’s response to Covid and in ensuring we retained the support of our 

capital providers.  She also contributed to the Airport’s good relationships with its airlines and regulators 

and was a tireless advocate on behalf of the people who use the airport” said Chair Tim Brown. 

The Airport benefits if its directors have skills and expertise relevant to the nature of its activities and in 

that context the Airport is pleased to announce the appointment of Peter Coman to the Board. 

Peter is head of property and social infrastructure activities for Infratil and its manager Morrison & Co. As 

Wellington Airport is one of the largest urban landowners in the City, optimizing the value of this holding is 

critical and Peter will provide invaluable insight. 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Jenna Raeburn 

GM Corporate Affairs 

021 249 9769 
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